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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Clark County Health District opens clinic 

 
(Las Vegas, Nev., - January 10, 2003) – The Clark County Health District will begin offering 

clinic services on Tuesday, January 14, 2003, from the Overton Urgent Care. The center is located at 

461 N. Moapa Valley Boulevard and the clinic will be open once a week on Tuesdays from 10 a.m. 

until 3 p.m. 

“We are committed to making our services accessible and therefore are pleased to be able to 

open an office to serve our Moapa Valley clients,” said Dr. Kwalick, chief health officer for the 

Clark County Health District. 

Services offered will include family planning. Initial and annual exams are by appointment 

only. Call 1-800-220-9248 for more information. 
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